
 
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF LELAND,  
COUNTY OF LEELANAU  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
PROPOSED UPDATE TO TOWNSHIP MASTER PLAN  

 
The Planning Commission of Leland Township will conduct a public hearing for the proposed update 
(May 2024 Draft) to the Township’s Master Plan.  
 
The hearing will be held on Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at 5:30 pm in the Leland Township Library - 
Munnecke Room, 203 E Cedar Street, Leland, MI 49654.  All interested citizens will have an opportunity 
to give oral or written comments. This hearing will be held in conjunction with the Commission’s regular 
monthly meeting.  
 
Further notice is hereby given that a copy of the May 2024 Draft proposed plan is available on the 
Leland Township website. The link to the document is: 
https://leelanau.gov/lelandtwpnews.asp?aid=1062.  A printed copy of the proposed plan may be 
purchased for $25 which includes the cost of duplicating. Please contact the Township Clerk at (231) 
256-7546 ext. 201. 
 
After comments are heard, the Planning Commission will consider approval of the current draft, May 
2024 of the Master Plan before forwarding the plan to the Township Board for its final approval and 
adoption. The Master Plan is a twenty-year projection, used for future planning, zoning, and 
development of Leland Township.  
 
Persons with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in this meeting 
should contact the Township Clerk at (231) 256-7546 ext. 201 or via email at 
Clerk@lelandtownship.com  at least two working days in advance of the meeting. An attempt 
will be made to make reasonable accommodations.  
 
Posted: July 8, 2024. Published: July 11 and July 25, 2024 
 
Timothy Cypher 
Leland Township Zoning Administrator 
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